Dear Parents/Carers

A Happy New Year to you all.

Welcome to the New Year, we have a term of fun and hard work ahead of us.

In English, our writing will be focused on writing to persuade for the first half term and then writing to entertain for the second half. In our grammar lessons we will be looking at using rhetorical questions and the punctuation associated with questions.

In Maths, we will be continuing to work on multiplication and division. We will then be moving on to graphs, fractions, time and decimals.

6/1	Multiplying	24/2	Fractions
13/1	Multiplying	2/3	Fractions
20/1	Dividing	9/3	Time
27/1	Word problems and consolidation	16/3	Time
3/2	Graphs	23/3	Decimals
10/2	Fractions		



Our topic during this term is learning about different countries and comparing them with the UK. We are going to focus on Spain and Mexico. We will be learning about the festivals celebrated, the foods eaten and the geographical features of these countries.



In Science, we will be learning about animals including humans. We will be particularly looking at the digestive system and how to look after our teeth. Children will be asking their own scientific questions and undertaking a range of investigations.



In PE, we will be swimming on Thursday mornings for the first half term. We will also be working on gymnastics and team building activities. Pupils need their full PE kits (consisting of a pair of trainers,

black shorts, yellow PE t-shirt and a dark tracksuit) in school all week. Please ensure all kit and uniform is clearly labelled with your child's name.



In Art, our primary focus will be on the still life works of Frida Kahlo.

In RE we will be studying Hinduism and then Islam.

We look forward to continuing working with you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Ball & Mrs Shepley

